
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The next regular meeting of the Issaquah School District Board of Directors will be 
held on Thursday, July 13, 2023, at the Administration Service Center beginning 
at 10:00 a.m. 
 
Please note:  This is an abbreviated meeting to process items on the consent 
agenda. 
 
As has been the Board’s practice for the July meeting; there will be no Public 
Comment or Discussion/Action topics. 
 
 
Call to Order and Pledge of Allegiance at 10:00 a.m. 
 
            


